From: Sean Gallegos

To: Yvonne Dupont
Subject: FW: 1000 Crooked Creed Project
Date: Tuesday, June 06, 2023 4:34:24 PM

From: Ben H <benhump@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 11:58 PM

To: Sean Gallegos <sgallegos@losaltosca.gov>

Cc: Thomas Humphrey <thump34msg@yahoo.com>; Laura Sherman <lauragsherman@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: 1000 Crooked Creed Project

Sean, writing back as I saw the project had restarted. I have the same concerns as before and with the city doesn’t
approve it. It’s unlike other houses on that street in size and style.

> On Jan 23, 2023, at 10:34 AM, Ben H <benhump@gmail.com> wrote:

>

> Hey Sean,

>

> We saw the notification next door (Tom lives at 1010 Crooked Creed) so am writing to find information on the
project. Based on the photo and description we had concerns about the scale and style. The house looks enormous
for the lot size and the style of the house out of character for the neighborhood. Can you help us understand what the
process is for its approval?

>

> Thanks,

>

> Ben
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